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NEWSLETTER NO 95 OF 2017 

COMPULSORY ETHICS CPD PROGRAM – WESTERN CAPE 

Good day Training Providers, 

As you are aware various Ethics Workshops have been conducted throughout the country. 

Please take note that the Ethics CPD Workshop in Cape Town will be taking place on 18 
October 2017. Contact Keith Biermann directly to secure your booking.  

Western Cape (Cape Town – Glencairn)  
Venue: False Bay Firearm Training Academy 
False Bay Gun Club, Glencairn Quarry, Glencairn 
Date: 18 October 2017 at 09h30 
Contact Person: Keith Biermann on (021) 782-0107 (from 10h00) or keith@fbsst.co.za   

For your bookings please contact the Provider as above as soon as possible. If you have 
any enquiries feel free to contact Louis van Zyl at louisvz@pftc.co.za  

Kind regards, 
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